
No service this coming Sunday nor for the foreseeable future 

 

Please see the Church in Wales policy and guidance with regard to Covid-19 on 
the Church in Wales website: 

https://www.churchinwales.org.uk/…/coronavirus-covid-19-gu…/ 

All Public Worship will cease with immediate effect so, unfortunately, there 
will be no services at HT on Sunday (22nd March), nor at Henfynyw, Aberarth or 
Pennant, and no services anywhere in the LMA, until further notice. 

This also means that meetings of all church groups have to be suspended and 
that all AGM meetings are now postponed. This is in line with Government 
guidelines to protect public health during this crisis. 

However, HT will be open daily during daylight hours for anyone who wishes to 
come in to pray or just for some peace and quiet. 

If you have any questions about how this will impact you or your family or 
need some practical or spiritual support or would just like a chat, please 
contact, Canon John Lewis on (01545) 570433 or 
vicar@aberaeronparish.org.uk 

We are keeping up a regular rhythm of prayer in our own homes and invite you 
to do the same. Please remember particularly the most vulnerable and do 
what you can to support and protect the people around you. 

“The LORD bless you and keep you; the LORD make his face shine on you and be 
gracious to you; the LORD turn his face toward you and give you peace.” 
Numbers 6:24-26 
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